
1

David Barthelmy

From: Kevin Ward and The Mineral Gallery [kevin@themineralgallery.ccsend.com] on behalf of 
Kevin Ward and The Mineral Gallery [kward@themineralgallery.com]

Sent: Tuesday, March 12, 2013 1:27 PM
To: dbarthelmy@webmineral.com
Subject: ** Final Notice for Tonight's Mineral Auction Closing **

 

  

Final Auction Notice for Tonight's Close 
 

 The current auction will close this evening at 9 PM central. I hope everyone 

has had a chance to place a bid or make an offer. The next auction will open 

shortly with a new selection of quality minerals set again at wholesale levels. 

Good luck to all bidders and thank you for taking part in our Tucson Auction! 

  

Tucson Mineral Auction #5 

  
* Thanks Again for Making Us Your First Choice for Fine Minerals * 

 

Contact Information  

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 
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 The Second Tucson 2013 Update Comes Online Tomorrow! 
Many more exciting showroom updates to follow in the weeks ahead. 

  

Kevin Ward - PO Box 91448 - Mobile, AL  36691 

 www.themineralgallery.com - (251) 648-0541 - 

www.exceptionalminerals.com 
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 
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